THE PORT AUTHORITY OF NY & NJ

Richard V. Heslin

General Manager, New Jersey Airports

GENERAL MANAGER'’S BULLETIN #15-04

TO: All Airport Tenants
FROM: Richard V. Heslin
DATE: February 24, 2015

SUBJECT: SECURITY AWARENESS

I would like to take a moment to remind all airport employees about the importance of airport
security. As you are aware, events around the world continually effect how we conduct business
at Newark Liberty International Airport, and I’m asking that the airport community continue to
be extra vigilant.

As one of the nation’s busiest airports, it is critical to focus on security awareness. I ask that
you take the time to review with your employees the importance of their roles in
maintaining airport security. There are simple tasks that each of us can perform that can have
a significant positive impact on the safety and security of all of our passengers and our airport
community coworkers. Basic things like reporting unattended baggage, challenging those
without airport ID cards on the AOA, displaying airport ID cards, checking that access doors are
properly secured, and preventing others from piggybacking through access points are a few of
the ways we can work together to make Newark Liberty International Airport safe and secure.

Contact the Port Authority Police immediately at 973-961-6230 if you see anything suspicious.

Remember, security is everyone’s business!
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